
 

January 13, 2021 
 

 
 
Re:  2021-2022 Kindergarten Pre-Registration 
 
Dear Washington Township School District Parents/Guardians, 
 
We can’t believe it’s already that time of year to begin planning for our 2021-2022 Kindergarten students!  If 
you have a child turning 5 on or before October 1, 2021, please complete the form using the link below: 
 

2021-2022 Kindergarten Pre-Registration Form 
 
We kindly request you forward this information to any family member or friend who lives in the district and 
has a child eligible for Kindergarten.   
 
As always, please contact the Brass Castle main office (908-689-1188), at any time.  Questions may also be 
emailed to Mrs. Rachael Rhinehart – rrhinehart@washtwpsd.org.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jessica L. Garcia 
Brass Castle Principal 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0pjn5A8CQ0WV3fBWKzh6Qrj5BP1WeiRKrjn_zfM4-LNUOTZWT1k1NVU2OU1BUUVQRUlPWlcyOERFWC4u
mailto:rrhinehart@washtwpsd.org

